
PUBLIC NOTICE The City of Leavenworth, Kansas, Housing Authority, is accepting bids for a chiller 
replacement.  Interested vendors may obtain copies of the actual Bid documents from Stephanie Alexander, 
at City Hall, Finance Office, 100 N 5th St Leavenworth, Kansas; salexander@firstcity.org; or by phone at (913) 
364-5816. There will be a pre-bid meeting at the Leavenworth Housing Authority, 200 Shawnee Street, 
Leavenworth, Kansas, at 9:00am on October 26, 2023. All sealed bids must be received by the City Clerks 
Office at Leavenworth City Hall 100 N 5th St Leavenworth, Kansas, no later than 8:45 A.M., on November 2, 
2023. The bid opening will be at 9:00 at the Leavenworth Housing Authority. 
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